THE WEST BENGAL COUNCIL OF RABINDRA OPEN SCHOOLING

Head Office : Bikash Bhavan (2™ Floor, East Block), Bidhannagar, Kolkata-700091.
Branch Office : Ramendra Sundar, Tantuj Bhavan, DD-18/4,
6" floor, Bidhannagar, Kolkata-700064.
Phone: (033)2334-5199,7003753408 email — wberos2006@gmail.com

Memo No. 76- WBCROS/B.B/2023 Date : 01.03.2023

NOTICE FOR INFORMATION REGARDING THE CHANGE OF OUR WEBSITE

All Co-ordinators/H.M/T.I.C/Learners/Students/Examinees of all study centres under the West
Bengal Council of Rabindra Open Schooling are requested to draw their kind attention that our website has
been changed from www.wbcros.in to www.wbcros.ac.in.

So, on & from this date i.e. 01.03.2023 the website of The West Bengal Council of Rabindra Open

Schooling is www.wbcros.ac.in.

Our website : www.wbcros.ac.in

On & from 01.03.2023 please visit our website as below

www.wbcros.ac.in

Copy for information & necessary action :
1) In-charge of WBCROS office at Tantuja Bhavan-please circulate it amongst the all staff of Tantuja Bhavan
2) In-charge of WBCROS office at North Bengal, Rahul Sankrityan Bhavan
3) In-charge of Bagbazar Book Depot. of WBCROS
4) In-charge of Examination Section of WBCROS
5) In-charge of Admission Section of WBCROS
6) In-charge of Renewal & Affiliation Section of WBCROS
7) In-charge of Accounts Section of WBCROS
8) All staff of WBCROS
9) MCC (Management & Computer Consultants)
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SECRETARY
(Dr. Amitava Bagchi)
The West Bengal Council of Rabindra Open Schooling




